
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 18.11.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Many thanks to those of you have responded to the parent questionnaire. We have 

had 87 responses so far and will extend the deadline by another week so that we 

gather a full picture of your views. Please use this link to complete the form.  

https://forms.gle/ygFx31kueJdx49iE6 

Today we have been wearing spots and all things Pudsey, in order to raise funds for 

Children in Need. Thank you for your kindness and generosity.  

Our Curriculum 

This week the children have taken part in a variety of 

activities as part of anti-bullying week. On Monday, we wore 

odd socks to celebrate difference and Matt from the 

Bramhall Baptist church lead a fantastic assembly for us on 

Wednesday. The theme this year is about the need to ‘reach 

out’ to each other. In Friday’s 

assembly we discussed our Bee Rule, ‘Be Respectful’ with a particular 

focus on: 

 To be kind and help others. 
 To respect other’s differences. 
 To remember that we are a TEAM. 

 
We will also be reviewing our bullying policy to ensure that the system and approaches we 

have in place are robust and effective in order to prevent bullying as much as possible. If 

you feel that your child is being bullied, please speak to the staff team in order for us to 

work together to support your child. 

Congratulations to our dodge ball teams who won yesterday’s 

tournament. Once again we are very proud of our wonderful 

children’s achievements. They will be taking part in the finals 

after Christmas. 

Keeping our children safe  

Our pupil voice is very important to us and this week the 
children have been completing our safeguarding and bullying questionnaire. Once we have 
received the feedback, we will put in place actions that may need to be addressed. 
I hope you have a restful weekend and that the rain finally stops. 
Kind regards, Mrs Cliff. 

https://forms.gle/ygFx31kueJdx49iE6


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

        Tuesday 22nd November – Year 3 Forest Schools day – Bramhall Park (3B / ½ 3P) 

Friday 25th November – Year 3 Forest Schools day – Bramhall Park (3CP / ½ 3P) 

Friday 25th November – non uniform day - unwanted gifts and jar donations for Christmas fair. 

Friday 2nd December - non uniform day - chocolate donations for Christmas fair. 

Tuesday 6th December – St. George’s Christmas Concert time 7.30pm (choir members only) 

Wednesday 7th December – non uniform bottle donations for Christmas fair. 

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Fair 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Dinner / Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 16th December – Year 5 Viking Day (tbc) 

Tuesday 20th December – Y3/4 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y5/6 Pantomime @ Romiley Forum 

Wednesday 21st December – Y4 Christmas Show 2.00pm / 6.00pm 

Thursday 22nd December – Entrepreneur Christmas Market (products designed and made by the children) 

Friday 23rd December – Christmas Party Day (party clothes) 

- Last day of term 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. New events have 

been added in red. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 

 


